
COUNCIL MEETING – WEDNESDAY 6 APRIL 2016

MOTION - STRATEGIC OBJECTIVE – SAFER AND STRONGER WITH A FOCUS ON 
EQUALITIES

 

This Council welcomes the decision of the Overview and Scrutiny Commission to examine 
the budgetary implications of amending the funding formula share between departments of 
the Council. It also acknowledges that the underlying strategic direction of the Business Plan, 
which has remained unchanged for five years, needs refreshing.

This Council resolves to instruct the Cabinet to take a fresh approach to its budget making in 
framing the 2017/18 Budget - and associated implications for the Medium Term Financial 
Strategy - which maintains the principles of equality; in particular between age, gender, 
religion/belief, disability and race and to access all available funding streams to meet 
perceived needs.

Cllr John Bowcott Cllr David Simpson Cllr David Williams
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